
      
     
 
 
Date:    June 1, 2023  
To:    Residents of Wheaton - Knollwood Drive  
From:   Wheaton Sanitary District        
Subject:   Northside Interceptor Sewer Replacement Project- Knollwood/Manchester 

Intersection Road Closure 
 
 

Intersection Closure 
 
The contractor for the sanitary sewer installation is required to temporarily close 
Knollwood at the Manchester intersection.  Access to Knollwood during this period 
will be from Liberty. 
 
The closure will start on Monday June 5th and last until the end of June. 
 
For subsequent Project updates, visit – www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/ or  
for questions call Jim Snell (815) 444-3321.  Thank you for your patience  
and consideration!  
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